
Do faculty members have the right to access diagnostic information regarding a
student’s disability?

No. 
Faculty do not have the right to access the student’s diagnostic information. 

Cañada College follows the rules of confidentiality that are described in Section 503 of
the Rehabilitation Act(1973) and Federal Education Right to Privacy Act (FERPA).
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